
WHITLEY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

May 13, 2013 

 

The Whitley County Commissioners met in a special session on Monday, May 13, 2013 at 10:00 am 

in the Commissioner’s Room located on the first floor of the Whitley County Government Center. 

Commissioners in attendance were Chairman George Schrumpf, Don Amber and Tom Rethlake.   

Also in attendance were Auditor Jennifer McGuire, Pam Smith, Chad Burch and Patton Cox via 

phone conference.  

 

At this time Chairman Schrumpf reconvened the meeting suspended from May 6, 2013 to discuss 

County Health coverage for 2013/2014. 

 

IN THE MATTER OF COUNTY HEALTH INSURANCE:  Chad Burch from Phillips Financial 

and Patton Cox from AGA came before the Commissioner’s to discuss Healthcare coverage for 

County employees with the August 1, 2014 renewal.  Discussion included deductibles, co-pays, out 

of pocket and prescription coverage.  The County wants to maintain its “Grandfather Status” with 

the changes being mandated by Obama Care taking effect in 2014.  Cost per employee will range 

from $63.00 per employee for 2014 to $26.00 for 2016 for research fees that are paid by the 

employer for all covered employees Healthcare.  Open enrollment forms are currently out, the 

amount of rate increase will be estimated for the June 3, 2013 Commissioner meeting, the insurance 

meeting will reconvene on Tuesday June 4 at 10:00am, then a final decision can be made on June 

17,2013 for the July payroll changed 

 

With no further discussion the Commissioner adjourned their meeting. 
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